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CITY OF KENT 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICE 

DIVISION OF ENGINEERING 
 

MEMO 
 
TO:  Dave Ruller 
  Kathy Coleman 
 
FROM: Jim Bowling 
 
DATE:  May 1, 2025 
 
RE:  Water Service Request – 5885 Horning Road 
 
The City has received the attached request for water service for 5885 Horning Road in Franklin 
Township. The request is from the owner of a single-family, owner-occupied home. We have a 
12” watermain along Horning Road adjacent to the property and we are capable of providing 
water to this property. The required fee for this request is $5,907.60. We do not see any issues 
with fulfilling this request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C: Melanie Baker 
 Tim Sahr 
 Kevin Alspach, AECOM 
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